
 

 

Proverbs 1:1-7 

 

The Beginning  
 

of Wisdom 

 
 

We are delighted that you are here to worship with us today.  
Miss a service, want to watch a sermon again? Our services are broadcasted 

live on our YouTube Channel (Sibley First Reformed Church).  

 

 

Prelude: Deb Hulstein 
Welcome: Duane vande Hoef 

Announcements 
Call To Worship  

Hymn: “Great is Thy Faithfulness” #17 
Song: “Awesome God” 

Congregational Prayer 
Special Music: VBS Students 
Scripture:  Proverbs 1:1-7 

Message: The Beginning of Wisdom 
Song: “How Great is Our God” Chris Tomlin 

Benediction 
Closing: “God is So Good” #616 



 

 

Sunday, June 12: 
• 9:30 am Praise and Worship Service. Today we welcome Josh Lucas to the 

pulpit as he shares his topic “The Beginning of Wisdom” based on Proverbs 
1:1-7. Thank you to the VBS students for their special music this morning.  

• 10:30 am Coffee Fellowship 
Tuesday, June 14: 
• 8:30am Quilting Chicks will meet in the Fireside Room 
Wednesday, June 15: 
• FRC will serve at the Banquet. Food Prep Team needs to be at The Banquet 

at 2pm. Food Serving Team needs to be at The Banquet at 5:15pm. 
Sunday, June 19: 
• 9:30 am Praise and Worship Service. Today we welcome Josh Lucas to the 

pulpit as he shares his topic “Trust and Wisdom” based on Proverbs 3:1-12.  
• 10:30 am Coffee Fellowship 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

June 20: 9:30 am Faith Bible Study will meet 
      3:00 pm Patience Bible Study will meet 
June 21: 6:00 pm Elder / Deacon Meetings 
   7:00 pm Full Consistory will meet 
June 29: 2:00 pm FRC is in charge of Nursing Home Services 
 

 
 

Annual Men and Boys Fishing Trip, will be held July 7th-10th at the 
beautiful Hidden Hill Lodge in NE South Dakota. Invite your grand-
kids, friends or any want-to-be fisherman for this fun filled week-
end of fishing and discovering God’s Creation. Questions?? Contact 
Dan Heilman or Chris Wynia. 

 

For the Summer Months there is a change of Service/Coffee Fel-
lowship Times: At the recent consistory meeting, it was decided to 
change the start of the worship service to 9:30 AM on Sundays 
starting on June 5 and continuing through the summer. This will be 
reevaluated in August with discussions from the education team. 

The Coffee Fellowship time will follow the worship service during the summer 
months. 

New Independent Summer Bible Study Series: Eyewitness 
Bible is offering a free online Bible Study for the summer. The 
entire series is 15 videos long and includes study guides as 
well. These videos can be accessed by visiting our website via 
https://www.sibleyfrc.org/media/online-bible-
study.cfm#detailid_403428 or by scanning this QR code.  

 
The Outreach team would like to remind everyone that if you 
have a collection of mini soaps, shampoos etc from hotels that you 
would like to get rid of, please bring those to church and place 

them in the box in the kitchen. All donations will be brought to The Banquet 
when FRC serves on June 15. 

 
Book of the Week:  A FLICKER OF LIGHT by Katie Powner.  “Secrets are 
like pennies.  Everybody’s got one, even the poorest among us.  For 
generations, the Jensens have raised their families in the small Montan-
ta town of Moose Creek, where gossip spreads faster than the wind. 
Yet some secrets need to be told.”  

 
 
 
 
 
Change of Phone Number: Anita Ernst has a new phone number. Please make 
the following changes to your directory. 712-461-1065. Thanks! 

FRC will be Volunteering on June 15th 
Sign up on the Information Center to help 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

McCallum Museum is presenting its June Sunday Speaker program on HOW 
THINGS WORK: Sibley’s Steam Tunnels, June 12 & 26 from 2:00-3:00p.m. 
at McCallum Museum. Doug Breuer and Steve Van Kley will explain how Si-
bley’s steam and distribution system worked. McCallum Museum is open eve-
ry Sunday from 1:30 – 4:30p.m from June to August 28, 2022. It is also open 
on Tuesday & Thursday 2:00 – 4:00 p.m. throughout the year. For additional 
information, contact Jan Stofferan, Museum Curator at 712-461-0786. 
 
Free Food Available: The Food Bank of Iowa mobile pantry will be distributing 
food on Tuesday, June 14th from 4 - 6 p.m. at the Sibley Christian Reformed 
Church at 115 Maple Dr., Sibley. With the lifting of pandemic restrictions, food 
will again be distributed inside. Please bring your own boxes or bags as food 
will not be pre-boxed.  Also, if you are picking up food for another household, 
you will need a signed note from them including the name, address, and num-
ber of people in the household.   
 
Head to the Highpoint for a Pancake Feed.  Everyone is invited to Hawkeye 
Point for a Pancake Feed and Veteran’s Tribute on Saturday, June 18 from 
11am-1pm. All veterans/spouses and spouses of veterans who have passed 
are invited for the special tribute. Also available that day will be live music by 
Jesse Dagel, kiddie rids, and a REC Solar Panel tour. Be sure to bring your lawn 
chair! 
 
The monthly Fishes & Loaves Kitchen Meal will be held in the Sibley First 
Presbyterian Church fellowship hall on Saturday, June 18, at 6 pm., serving 
brats, potato salad and strawberry desserts.  There is no charge or freewill 
offering.  All are welcome to attend.  
 
SAVE THE DATE!  You are invited to enjoy food & fellowship at the ATLAS 
Omelet Brunch fund-raiser on Sunday, June 26, 10:00 AM – 1:00 PM at the 
Senior Citizens Center, Sibley.  Serving delicious omelets with your choice of 
fillings, muffins, juice, milk, & coffee.  Choose from indoor seating or carry-out.  
A freewill offering will be received to support the ministry of ATLAS of Osceola 
County.  Together touching lives for Christ. 
 
OMLET BRUNCH HELP NEEDED:  Maybe you are willing to donate or sponsor 
ingredients for this year’s Omelet Brunch, or maybe you are willing to volun-
teer your time to help at the event.  If so, please contact the ATLAS office at 
754-4311 or just stop in to sign up.  Thank you! 

 
 

 

Scripture:   
Proverbs 1:1-7 

Message:  
The Beginning of Wisdom 



 

 

 

If you have a pastoral need, please contact Ken Loerts (712-720-
0754) or your District Elder or Deacon. You may also contact the 
church office  (754-2783) or Jamie’s cell (260-7246) if you would like 
a prayer chain started.  Remember, we cannot print your name unless you 
have granted FRC permission to do so. If you have a prayer request you would 
like included, please contact the office.  
 
Pray For: 
• Those in assisted living: Trudy Dykstra, Richard Kruger, Larry and Alfreda 

Verdoorn, Ethel Jurgens and Geneva Wissink  
• Our nursing home residents: Donna Sterler, Margaret Calsbeek,  

Marlys Brink, and Harold Schram. 
• Our Missionaries: Dr. Bernadeth Kelly and Adrian Bobb, Sayuri Kist-

Okazaki, Brian and Donna Renes, J.J. and Tim TenClay, Rowland and Jane 
Van Es 

 

Pray For: 
• Kathy Huls King, sister to Ken Huls and Karen Doorenbos, as Kathy’s cancer 

continues to progress. Pray for peace and comfort for her and strength for 
her family as they come alongside her in this journey. 

• Lawrence Wiersma underwent hip replacement surgery this past week. 
Please pray that his pain may be easily controlled and his recovery may be 
speedy.  

• Lynn Schram underwent foot surgery this past Friday. Please continue to 
pray for healing with minimal pain for her. 

• All those who have had recent illnesses and/or surgeries.  
• All those who have lost loved ones. 
• Our Pastoral Search Team as they continue the search process. 
• Our Country and its Leaders. 

 

Thank you so much to my church family for the visits, cards, and prayers while 
I was hospitalized. I am now in my new home at Heartwood Heights. God is 
Good! 

~~Trudy Dykstra 

Congratulations to Jared and Jena (Van Marel) Meyer who were united in 
marriage on June 4, 2022. May God continue to be the center of your mar-
riage. Remember a “strand of three cords is not quickly broken”. 
 

 
 

Jamie Hulstein,  Communications Director  
sibleyfrcoffice@gmail.com 

712-754-2783 
Hours: Mon & Thurs.  8am –2 pm 

Office is closed on Tues, Wed & Fri 
 

***Announcements are due by Wed. noon.  
***Bulletins are available by the sanctuary 

doors and on the Information Center  
no earlier than Thursday at 2:00pm 

 
 

Josh Lucas, Director of Youth Ministries 
joshlfrc@gmail.com   

559-417-9249 
 

 

Brenda Kuhl, Worship Coordinator 
pptfrc@gmail.com 

Offerings taken on June 5: General-$7360; Benevolent-$645; Building-$0; The 
Banquet-$395; VBS-$20; Village NW-$100. 
Special Offering for June is The Banquet 
Attendance: 179 

 This Week: June 12 Next Week: June 19 

Nursery: Open but unstaffed Open but unstaffed 

Greeters: E:  Larry and Melissa DeBoer/family 
C:  Stan and Abby De Zeeuw/family 
W: Ron and Nancy Dykstra 

E:  Scott and Marlys Dykstra 
C:  Luella Eggink & Gert Gaalswyk 
W: Gene and Renae Groen 

C&W Leader Children & Worship is on break until fall Children & Worship is on break until fall 

Library: Marilynn De Boer Gert Gaalswyk 

Coffee: Greg and Deb Kosters Gene and Renae Groen 

Faith In Action for 
June 

Shut-ins/Nursing Home 

Residents! 
Send a card, stop and visit, 

or make them feel special in 

some way.  


